
Department of Environmental Quality
A    R    K    A    N    S    A    S

A D EQ
December 9, 2008 

Eco-Vista, LLC 
Attn: Mr. Kirby Thompson 
2210 Waste Management Drive 
Springdale, AR 72762 

RE: Name Change of Permits from WM Tontitown Landfill, LLC to Eco-Vista, LLC 
Permit Numbers: 0290-S1-R2, 0290-S4-R1, 0013-SCYW-MC, 0023-STSW-MC and 0005-
SWTP 

 AFIN: 72-00144   
 Cross Reference Number(s): 53464, 53465, 53466, 53468, and 53469  

Dear Mr. Thompson: 

ADEQ - Solid Waste Management Division staff has reviewed your request for name change of Solid Waste 
Permits 0290-S1-R2, 0290-S4-R1, 0013-SCYW-MC, 0023-STSW-MC and 0005-SWTP from WM 
Tontitown Landfill, LLC to Eco-Vista, LLC.  SWMD has determined that the request for name change 
meets the APC&EC Regulation 8 and Regulation 22 requirements.  Based on the submittals received 
requesting this change, the Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality hereby transfers Permit 
Numbers 0290-S1-R2, 0290-S4-R1, 0013-SCYW-MC, 0023-STSW-MC and 0005-SWTP to Eco-Vista, 
LLC.  Updated copies of each individual permit are attached.  Note the general permits are not affected by 
the name change other than updating ADEQ records.  Please review all terms and conditions of the permits 
to ensure compliance with all applicable requirements.  

Please call me at (501) 682-0601 should you have any questions regarding the above information. 

Sincerely, 

Michael Robinson 
Chief, SWMD 

Enclosures

cc: Harry Elliott, Enforcement Branch Manager 
 Susan Speake, Programs Branch Manager 

Mona Partman, SWMD, Technical Branch 
Justin Sparrow, District Field Inspector, SWMD 

 Dave Conrad, Waste Management 
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